
Principal’s Update-October 2022  

We are already nearly halfway through the term and are getting to the busy end of the year. The term 

started well with the majority of our students attending swimming lessons at Belmont Oasis.  A huge thank 

you to the P&C for contributing $4000 to reduce the cost for all families.   

Staffing Updates 

I would like to welcome Mrs Hazel Woodham who will be working in Room 10 for the remainder for the 

year.  I would also like to welcome Miss Delvine Cornwall who has stepped into the Aboriginal and Islander 

education officer’s role.  We hope you enjoy your time at Edney. 

2023 School Destinations or Not Returning to Edney in 2023 

Planning for Edney’s 2023 school year has commenced. Accuracy in projected enrolments is vital as it is the 

number of students that we are primarily funded on. I would ask that parents please advise the school if 

their child/ren will not be returning to Edney next year. Please email  Edney.PS@education.wa.edu.au if 

and when you decide your child will not be returning. Please also indicate the school that your child/ren 

will be attending in 2023. 
 

School Uniforms 

Uniforms are available to purchase from Lowes, Midland Gate.  Hats are available for purchase through the 

school office for $14.00.  If your child has lost any clothing, please check the lost property in the library. 

 

Arriving at School 

Students are welcome at school from 8:20am when the gates open.  We have an increasing number of 

students arriving before this time, and ask that parents ensure children are adequately supervised prior to 

the gates opening.  Before school care is available at several centres around High Wycombe if needed.   

 

Class Structure 2023 

 Kindy - 2 classes  Year 3 – 2 classes 

 Pre-primary – 2 classes 2  Year 4 – 2 classes 

 Year 1 – 3 classes   Year 4/5 – 1 class 

 Year 2 – 2 classes   Year 5 – 1 class 

 Year2/3 – 1 class  Year 6 – 2 classes 

Emergency Practice 

We will be having an emergency lock down drill in the week commencing Monday 21 November 2022.  

Class Lists 2023 

Class lists for 2023 will be displayed on the library windows in Week 10 of this term. 

Professional Learning Days 2023 

School resumes for 2023 on Wednesday 1 February.  We have 3 professional learning days throughout the 

year, Friday 2 June 2023, Monday 17 July 2023 and Friday 10 November 2023.  Students do not attend school 

on these days.  The final day of school in 2023 is Thursday 14 December.  

Kind regards 

 

Rebecca Coslani 

Principal 
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